1 October 82

REV. FATHFR GARABED KOCHAKTIAN
Pastor - St. Mesrob Armenian Church
4605 Erie Street

Racine, WI 53402

Rev, Father Garabed:

It was a pleasure to speak with you yesterday. Today your letter arrived
regarding a visitation, as well as the Audio-Visual Program = "Symbolism
in the Armenian Church (Part one)".

As we discussed, the dates you suggested are not available for a vigitation.
However, we shall forward to you (at no charge)* the Aadio-Visual Program for
your use during the weekend of October 24th. Following the presentation,
kindly return it immediately (insured) and tell how the program waat over.

Perhaps a date can be arranged for a wisitatdon in February or March. Please
keep in touch regarding this.

gongerning the '"Marriage' proggam, we should try to progress on this during
the next few months. It would be good if we can have this ready for reproduc-
tion by the end of Winter. Let's try.

Presmntly, we are working on the Jerusalem slide program, whichdds now in its
final stages of review.

Hope all 1s going well for you in gpour new assignment. Regards to Yeretzgin.
Stay well Der Hayr,

sincerely yours,

JAMES MAGARIAN

Executive Secretary to the ACYOA
Diocege of the Armenian Church




